
 

 
N O T I C E 

 
To:   All Residents and Shareholders of High Meadow Cooperative #1, Inc.  
From:  Jenna Guiliano, Stillman Management Realty Corp.  
Date:  November 2, 2023  
RE:   Recent Electric Bills at High Meadow Cooperative 
 
Please be advised that we have received many complaints from Shareholders regarding 
the most recent electric bill. We have reached out to the company who reads our sub-
meters and sends the billing information, Metergy Energy Solutions, for an explanation.   
 
High Meadow did not hire Metergy. It appears that Metergy took over Elemco and High 
Meadow was not notified of the change. We are investigating this issue and the 
increase in rates that we have all experienced.  
  
On Sunday 10/29 a One-Call-Now alert was sent, notifying those who subscribe, that  
management has been asked to investigate why there has been such an increase in 
electricity. 
 
As soon as we receive a response, we will notify the shareholders.  
 
Thank you for your patience as we investigate this.  
 


